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Press Release 
Nitin Khanna MD presented his MAS PLIF research at the International 

Society for the Advancement of Spine Surgery (ISASS) 

Boca Raton, Florida April 16,2017–  

Dr. Nitin Khanna presented two papers on MAS PLIF research to an international audience of Spine 
Surgeons. “The research was very well received by the spine community as we continue to focus on 
longevity, safety and outcomes for spine procedures.”  
“I am honored to be included with this group of highly accomplished spine surgeons that have dedicated their careers 

to the advancement of Spine Care. The future for patients suffering from painful conditions of the spine has never been 

brighter due in large part to the contributions of our international community”, said Nitin Khanna, MD, FAAOS. He 

has also contributed to a multicenter data project investigating alignment before and after spine surgery as a predictor 

of clinical outcomes and avoiding further surgeries in the future.  
 

 

 


